.Sacramento Youth Soccer League
Affiliated with: C.Y.C.ANN-US.Y.A-US.SF. & F.1F.A
P.O. Box 22185 Sacramento, California 95822

SYSL Board Meeting
Tuesday May 8, 2012

CALL TO ORDER:
Meeting called to order at 7:44 by Marlene Vega, SYSL president

ROLL CALL: All present. Greenhaven hosted and introduced its board.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
Motion to approve made by River Park, seconded by Woodland. Motion passed unanimously.

FIRST VICE REPORT:
No report.

HEAD COACH REPORT:

There is now a six month wait between courses (like between “F” and “E”). For the just completed “E” course,
we won’t know who passes or fails for around 8 weeks after the end of the class. There was a big discussion
about having to take two years to get all four licenses through “E” in order to coach a Select/CCSL team.

The training days and locations will be posted on the website.

HEAD REFEREE REPORT:
Between the first two referee courses of 2012 in East Sac and Land Park, we should have added about 50 new
referees. There is still room in the Greenhaven and West Sac courses in June.

TREASURER’S REPORT:
If a club doesn’t have a non-profit number to provide for Field permits, they can still use the SYSL number
until you can get your own. We are stil seeing bounced checks from our coach and referee classes.

REGISTRAR’S REPORT:
Registration is ongoing. Jennifer is hoping to bill for the Spring League by Friday.

SECRETARY’S REPORT:
Completed the holes in the Hosting Schedule and Dixon stepped up to host the next meeting, location TBD.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:

The CYSA 2012 Coaches Manual won’t be printed out in bulk quantities this year but it will be available online
at the CYSA website.

The Presidents Cup Finals for u13-ul9 will be hosted by District 6 this July at Cherry Island.

There will be a CYSA recreational soccer symposium on Saturday May 12, location available on their website.




COMMITTEE REPORTS:
On Wednesday May 23 at 7pm we will have the mandatory SYSL Coach’s meeting to register teams for Fall
CCSL (changed from May 15) at Clubhouse24, 24™ and J St.

OLD BUSINESS:

Please send your Club’s Uniform Pictures to Marlene so we can post to the website.

Some changes coming from the Sac City School District regarding Fields and Permits for the upcoming season
(though nothing is finalized yet until at least June). They want to implement a Hotline like Parks and Rec has
for possible Inclement weather closures. The Field Permit application fee will most likely increase from $5 per
field to $25. Soccer use for non-profit youth organizations like us may run something like $6 an hour per field.
They also would like to see schools have their bathrooms open rather than porta-potties (which would mean you
would have to pay for a janitor to be there). Coaches would have to carry and be able to show a copy of the field
permit.

NEW BUSINESS:

We will look into Live Scan for the league. The Woodland Sunshine Classic Soccer Tournament will be held
August 18-19 for ull through ul6 boys and girls. For more information go to their website and look under
“Tournaments”.

GOOD OF GAME:
East Sac Sting has advanced to the US Youth Soccer Regional Presidents Cup in Denver, Colorado and play on
June 12.

ADJOURNMENT:
Motion to adjourn made by Woodland, seconded by Tahoe Park. Meeting adjourned at 9:15.

NEXT MEETING: Host Club: Dixon Location: Dixon Senior Center, 201 S Fifth St, Dixon

See SYSL website for map and directions



